10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 29 September 1989

BROMPTON HOSPITAL: NMR IMAGER

Thank you for your letter of 28 September
and enclosures, which the Prime Minister has
seen. She has asked whether it would be possible
to resolve the issue by an arrangement under
which the hospital paid an annual rent for the
continuing use of the Imager.

I am copying this letter to Mr. Davey (Minister
of State, Department of Health).

PAUL GRAY

Ian Gibbons, Esqg..,
Parliamentary Under Secretary of State,
Department of Trade and Industry




